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Ref: ISB/CIR/23/2020                                                                                      Date: 22nd June, 2020 
 

SUMMER VACATION AND PAYMENT OF SCHOOL FEES  

 
Dear Parent, 
 
Greetings! 
 
Please be informed that the online classes will be suspended from 30th June, 2020 and the 

summer vacation will begin from 30th June, 2020 as per the schedule. The online classes 

will resume from 2nd September, 2020 after the summer vacation. A detailed circular will 

be sent to the parents regarding the reopening of the school for regular classes after 

receiving the guidelines from the Ministry of Education.  
 
 

We would like to bring to your kind attention that the school is passing through a bad 

financial situation, due to unprecedented low fee collection during these days. The fee 

due as of now is more than BD 700,000 from 7950 students, which is affecting the day to 

day operations of the school and leading towards an unmanageable situation. We appeal 

to the parents to give top priority for the payment of school fees and clear the pending 

fees at the earliest to ensure the stability of the school. In addition to the exchange 

facilities for school fee payment, the school fee counter will also remain open on all the 

days (except on Government declared holidays) from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. during 

summer vacation.  
 

Your understanding and cooperation in this regard will be highly appreciated. 

 

“Stay Safe and Healthy”  

 

Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Pamela Xavier 

Principal-Riffa Campus 

 


